

Board Quality Review Committee

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Board Quality Review Committee, scheduled for **Monday, December 21, 2020** has been cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Board Quality Review Committee will be held on:

Monday, January 18, 2021 5:30 – 7:00 p.m.

Meeting participation to be *Virtual* pursuant to California Governor Newsom's Executive Order N-29-20

If you have any questions please contact LouAnn Quibuyen at 858.613.4195

DATED: November 10, 2020

LouAnn Quibuyen

Board Quality Review Committee Assistant